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April 29, 2025 
 
 
Dear Caledonia Community Schools community, 
 
As we gear up for National Teacher Appreciation Week 2025 (May 5th - May 9th), it’s the perfect time to 
celebrate and honor the incredible efforts of all our dedicated staff members. 
 
Our teachers and staff consistently go above and beyond to ensure our students receive an exceptional 
education, and we couldn’t be more grateful for their hard work and commitment. 
 
Here's how you can join us in showing our appreciation: 
 

●​ Send a Digital Postcard: Take a moment to thank a staff member who has made a positive 
impact on you or your child's life by sending a digital postcard.  Fill out the online form found 
here on our website to submit your messages of gratitude. We will ensure they're delivered 
directly to the staff member's email by May 9th. 
 

Your support and kind words mean the world to our staff members, and together, we can make ALL of 
our staff members feel truly special. 
 
Thank you for being a part of our community and for your continued support of Caledonia Community 
Schools. 
 
Warm regards,​
 
 
CCS Administration 

 
 

 
 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdYA7fv7s1PNNXQanqxSzVDLq4a1FMkEcOKeASnXsYD1RLt2Q/viewform
https://www.calschools.org/our-district/staff-appreciation/

